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MOUNT LAUREL TOWNSHIP COUNCIL PASSES BUDGET WITH NO MUNICIPAL 

TAX INCREASE 

 

Mount Laurel, NJ --- The Mount Laurel Township Council has passed a budget for Fiscal Year 

2022 with no municipal tax increase. As shown below, residents can expect their municipal taxes 

to make up approximately 12% of their total tax bill. This is the third consecutive year that there 

has been a zero tax increase to Mount Laurel residents.

 

“Township Council and management are proud to pass a budget that presents no municipal tax 

increase, no cuts to services, and ensures the quality of life for residents. We couldn’t be more 

thrilled that we are able to pass this budget for the taxpayers in town.” Stated Mayor Pritchett. 



 

 

Township Council and management has worked diligently to make sure there are no cuts to 

public services. Public services include police and animal control services, Emergency Medical 

Services, trash pickup, snow plowing, road improvements, and other services that improve 

resident’s quality of life. 

The budget also includes free events to the public, such as the Township’s annual shred events 

and the summer concerts in the park. “Township Council is looking forward to upcoming events, 

including the milestone 150th Anniversary and the Food Truck Festival. These events will be a 

great opportunity for residents to get outside and interact with the community.” Deputy Mayor 

Steglik said.  
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